Provincial Court
of British Columbia

Judicial Retirement: the Honourable Judge
Wendy Young
The Provincial Court of British Columbia announces that the Honourable Judge Wendy Young

retired from the Provincial Court of British Columbia on October 1, 2024. Judge Young was
appointed to the Provincial Court in November 1996.

Please check the date an article was posted. We do our best to keep our website up to date,
but older articles may not reflect current information.
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